We've moved:

X10 (USA) Inc.

400 Forge Way, Suite 412
Rockaway, NJ 07866-2033
973-625-9355

E-Fax (208) 730-1506

Web Site: www.x10.com
e-mail: DaveRye@x10.com

August 14, 2001

Ms. Bette F. Taube

Federal Communications Commission

Equipment Approval Services

P.O. Box 358315

Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315

Dear Ms. Taube,

In accordance with 2.993(b) of the FCC rules, | hereby request a unique FCC ID for a
product we will be manufacturing for RadioShack. The RadioShack version (cat. No. 61-
2577T) is identical in every respect except labeling to the already granted X10 version
(model KR19A). RadioShack require a unique FCC ID for marketing reasons.

Model KR19A (FCC ID: B4SKR19A) was granted on 3/17/99.

The RadioShack FCC ID will be AAO6102577T (that’s AA owe 61 zero 2577T)

I have electronically filed forms 731 and 159.

I have electronically filed a PDF of the front and back of the unit showing label
placement and showing that it is identical to model KR19A.

Sincerely,

R

Dave Rye
Vice President/Technical Manager



